
Giant Pumpkin Weigh-Off Venue Change 
 

Hello fellow growers and spectators,  
 

The Southern New England Giant Pumpkin Growers 
weigh-off will be moving back to Frerichs Farm in Warren, 
Rhode Island, for this year's October 12th event.   
 

   Frerichs Farm had been our previous home for 18 
years and we are very fortunate that they have stepped up 
at this last minute to host our weigh-off. 
 

   We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 
caused, but we wanted to get this information out 
immediately so everyone can plan accordingly. 
 

   We look forward to seeing all our growers and 
spectators on Saturday, October 12th, for a fun-filled 
family event. 
 

SNGPG Directors 
 

October 12, 2024 

Frerichs Farm 

65 Kinnicutt Ave.  

Warren, RI 02885 

401-245-8245 
 

Unloading is 9:30 -11:30 AM, with the weigh-off starting at 
12:00  See you there!  
 


